
Cake sale & 2nd hand uniform sale - £104.05
Carols Around the Village /Christmas Jumper Shop - £343.55

Casterbridge Rotary Raffle - £132 (total TBC after draw)
Class Christmas t-towels - £262.90

Refreshments at the Christmas performances - £134.14

TOTAL RAISED - £976.64

HAPPY CHRISTMAS!

FUNDRAISING TOTALS SO FAR...
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FoPS would like to say a big thank you for your support this term. It’s a busy time of year and I
would like to thank all of the volunteers who have helped support our fundraising. 

Carols Around the Village took place on 5th December, on a rather blustery and wet evening!
Santa arrived on his lit up tractor trailer, a big thank you to Chris and Santa for your efforts that

night. 
The school Tea-towels seemed to be a success, we hope the recipients are happy with them and

enjoy washing up with them for many years to come! 
A BIG thank you to Emma Joslin for your hard work in pulling this together.

All of this fundraising goes towards subsidised trips for the children, and extra resources in
classes. The work of FoPS is essential for supporting the school! 

This term FoPS paid for a new oven for class baking, Christmas books and spare underwear.
Thank you again for your support. 

Enjoy the Christmas break and see you for some more fun in 2025! If you’re interested in
helping out then drop us an email at fopspta@hotmail.com

HAPPY CHRISTMAS!!


